
Follow-Up: Sudden Vacancy in Residential 

Property 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding the recent vacancy that 

occurred at [Property Address]. As you are aware, this sudden situation may require immediate 

attention to ensure the property remains in optimal condition and to minimize any financial 

impact. 

We appreciate your swift action thus far and would like to discuss the next steps regarding the 

vacancy, including: 

• Assessing the current condition of the property 

• Marketing strategies to attract potential tenants 

• Timeframe for resolution 

Please let me know your availability for a quick meeting or call to discuss this matter further. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent issue. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


